
PTO Board Meeting Minutes - March 7, 2022

Call to Order: 11:40 am
Attendance: Elaine Rankin , Kat Jayroe, Ashley Johnson, Tom Schachet

Principals Report:
● Mountain Schools are ready for Spring Break and then will begin CMAS testing in

April.
● Spring is also time for budgeting and staffing for next year.

○ The Red Feather Lakes Elementary 4/ 5 teacher was a mid-year
hire so they will re-interview for that position.

○ The Livermore K/1 teacher is retiring so they will be filling that position.
○ The current structure of positions (specials, and support staff) will stay the

same.

Red Feather Fox Acres Golf Tournament:
● Fox Acres is willing to host the fundraiser again this year, but not organize it.

They would like the PTO to take over the logistics. They will also charge the PTO
the regular prices for golf fees and food.

● Tom will schedule a meeting with Hanna and Melody to discuss the logistics for
transfering the event over to the PTO.

● The fundraising potential for the event is likely $6,000-$10,000.

Bus Stop Signs:
● The final list of bus stops that need signs will be sent to Tom by the end of this

week.

Scholastic Magazine Classroom Subscriptions:
● Ms. Rankin and Mrs. Jayroe will work with Rachel to order their magazine

subscriptions soon.

Spring Break Activity:
● The Spring Break Activities are set to be sent home with students this Friday.

Yearbook:
● The cutoff for pictures and information going into the yearbook is April 15th. The

goal is to have the yearbook ready for printing by April 30th.

Adjourned: 12:01 pm



Ashley Johnson - President, Shilo Sagert-Jossart - Vice President, Andrea Stahl -
Treasurer, Aimee Dawson- Secretary


